
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 

 

We will be learning about the next learning behaviour: 

‘Playing and exploring’. In our learning we will learn to: 

• Be curious 

• Ask questions 

• Have courage to try new things and take a risk 

• Know that we can learn anywhere! 

 

In our Jenie Jigsaw lesson this week, we will be learning 

why it is good to be kind and to use gentle hands.  

 

Communication and 

Language and Phonics 

We will continue to develop 
our listening skills and learn 
new phonemes ck, e, u, r. 
We will be learning the new 
tricky word: I. 
 
 
 Physical Development 

 
Over the next fortnight we will be 
having our first Woodland Explorer 
session. In the woodland we will 
learn how move around safely, listen 
to instructions and use positional 
language. We will also begin ‘Funky 
Fingers’ sessions where we will 
enjoy a variety of activities which will 
help us to develop our gross and fine 
motor skills. 
 
 

Maths 

 
In maths this week we will be learning 

to count how many objects are in a 

set using 1:1 correspondance and 

recognising that the last number that 

we count is the total number of 

objects (cardinality). 

  

Expressive, Arts and Design  

This week we will be using our cutting, 

sticking and creative skills to create a 

model using recycled packaging. 

Understanding the World 

 

This week we will be using 

our senses to explore 

autumn. We will look for 

signs of autumn around our 

school and investigate the 

autumnal objects that we 

have brought in from home. 

Literacy 

We will select a new library book. During our shared 
reading this week, we will be focusing on rhyming words. 
As you read your child’s library book to them, please 
discuss any new vocabulary and model reading from left 
to right by using your finger. Pick a few short words from 
your library book and see if you can think of any rhyming 
words. 
 
As we observe Black History month, we will enjoy and 
discuss a story each week which celebrates diversity.  
This week we will share the story: ‘So Much’ by Trish 
Cooke. 
 
Please do not forget to return this week's library book 
on Monday 9th October 2023.  
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